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I am delighted to share with you the first edition of our 
Periodic Newsletter 2025. During the month of March, 
we celebrate the achievements of women and in this 
edition we bring you some of the faces of the ladies that 
have made an impact on our work both in office and in 
the field.  
 
We bring you stories on how conservation of biodiversity 
is thriving alongside sustainable livelihoods through 
forest-based enterprises such as apiary.  
 
During this quarter, together with the National 
Environmental Management Authority (NEMA), Bunyoro 
Kitara Kingdom, Masindi Sugarcane Growers 
Association Ltd (MASGAL) and the Regional Police 
created awareness on occurrence of wildfires on Spice 
FM. This was in addition to the Training of Trainers for 
Wildfire management in the Budongo-Bugoma 
Landscape all geared towards fulfilling the Wildfire 
Management Strategy for the landscape. 
 
ETA has established good working relations with the 
District Local Governments within the Budongo-Bugoma 
Landscape and we made visits to update them on our 
current operations and exchange ideas on better ways 
to steer the landscape while ensuring sustainable 
development. We appreciate our partners for their 
support towards our mission of "Securing solutions to 
biodiversity and development challenges through 
providing biologically diverse and proven alternatives". 
 

Richard Ssemmanda 

Director Programs 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


